PARTNER UPDATE

Date: September 6, 2023

Subject: 2023 Stem to Stern Sales Event

Dear Raymarine Partners,

We are excited to announce a new consumer rebate offer for the Fall selling season. Beginning immediately, our Stem
to Stern Sales Event offers the most significant rebate savings of the year on all Raymarine electronics products,
including accessories and cables. This offer is valid on purchases made between now and November 12, 2023. The more
your customer purchases, the more they will receive back by rebate.

e Receive $300 back on purchases of $2,000 or more
e Receive $750 back on purchases of $5,000 or more
e Receive $1,500 back on purchases of $10,000 or more
e Receive $2,500 back on purchases of $15,000 or more
e Receive $4,000 back on purchases of $20,000 or more

Rebate claims must be filed online through our rebate resource portal located at: http://raymarine.acbrewards.com

Customers filing a rebate claim must provide a copy of a dated purchase receipt or invoice showing the list of items
purchased, the price paid and photos of the UPC barcodes from the product packaging. All materials can be uploaded
through the rebate resource center. Rebates will be paid out in 4 to 8 weeks in the form of a Visa Prepaid Rewards card.
All rebate claims must be filed by December 31, 2023.

We will be aggressively promoting this offer through our digital media channels. Please help us spread the word and
share the news with your customers.

If you have questions about this offer, please contact your Raymarine Regional Sales Manager.
Kind regards,

The Raymarine Sales and Marketing Team
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